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To whom it may concern 

I live in Wiltshire and occasionally use the A303.  If I wanted a, theoretically, faster route I
would use the M4.  

The highlight of my return journey is the sight of Stonehenge.  I'm sure a lot of motorists
feel as I do and are happy to reduce their speed at this point.  The view from the A303 is
magnificent, well worth a slight delay   

As the name suggests it is an 'A' road not a motorway.  Therefore drivers should expect a
slower route.  It would be a tragedy to desecrate this landscape by building a tunnel.  I
sincerely hope it never happens.  

Yours sincerely,

Caroline Deakin




